

Palmetto Knife News

46

2021

Editor: Gene Ravan

February 2021

Our 46th. Year

P.O. Box 1356 Greer, SC 29652

news@palmettocutleryclub.org

www.palmettocutleryclub.org

January Notes

There were 16 in attendance for our January meeting. A little off but still a good number and a good meeting. There is a report that the sample for our club knife has been delayed again. Tony's Knives has a delay as well as the manufacturers because of COVID. Hydrick states that he will now be working on a deal for two knives, 2020 and 2021. Maybe we can get ahead of the game!

A report on Gun shows reveal record turn outs for the shows with high demands particularly for ammunition which is getting very scare and expensive.

THE 2021 SHOW: The club has voted to hold our annual show this year on May 14-15. This date change was necessary to prevent conflict with other shows. This dates have been nailed down with magazine.advertisements and the building rental. Show will be held at the Greer Recreation Center as usual for past several years. If you paid in advance for a table for last year's show which was cancelled, then that has been forwarded to this year's show and you are already reserved and paid for. All dealers should contact Hydrick or Randy for complete details and table reservations.

We were saddened to learn of the passing of long time member Johnny Mills. Johnny will be missed because he was faithful to attend meetings and getting involved in the going on's of the club. RIP Johnny. Also, learned that Jim Frost has passed away. Of course you knew Jim as Frost Cutlery. We mourn the loss of those two friends of the Palmetto Club.

We were pleased to learn that Johnny Perry is feeling much better from his sickness and wish him well on his continued recovery. We welcome into our fold a new member, Mike Crisp of Greer. We look forward to a long association with you Mike. Welcome aboard!

We know that the covid may strike any where at any time. So we remind everyone to be mindful of this and stay safe.

Our next meeting will be Tuesday February 2, 2021 at the Greer Recreation Center at 7pm. We hope to see you there and bring a friend.

Newsletter Information

If you have any information which you would like to include in the monthly newsletter, please get it to Gene Ravan by email at news@palmettocutleryclub.org or by calling 404-452-2553